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In my opinion the omission on current and cost estimates, UNESCQO’s position and new
information since theExamination closed on October 2019 are compelling grounds for a re-
examination by an independent panel BEFORE the Secretary of State redetermines an
application for a DCO for the very same road scheme.

Yours Lynda Widmer-Rodel






